
 

The Killing Kompany  

From: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
To: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2007 10:40 AM
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3/19/2007

Dear Killing Kompany, 
  
Although this note is very late, we still wanted to take a minute to say thank you from Unilever. You 
made our holiday party a great success. We all had a great time and your actors were terrific!  
  
Thanks again,  
  
Donna Hughes 
Unilever United States Inc. 
201-894-2607 
  
 


